
OREGON PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE 

 
 
DATE:  February 10, 2022 
 
TO:   File through Marc Hellman and Bruce Hellebuyck 
 
FROM:  Joseph Bartholomew 
 
SUBJECT: GOVERNMENT CAMP WATER COMPANY:  

(RW 87, Docket No. UW 174). Meter Conversion Compliance Filing per 
Order No. 18-488. 

 
I have reviewed Government Camp Water Company's (Company) meter conversion 
compliance filing and recommend that an acknowledgment letter be sent.  
 
Applicable Law 
 
Filed as RW 87, on January 14, 2022, this filing apprises the Commission of the status 
of the Company's customers that were converted in 2021 from greater than ¾ inch flat 
rated customers to metered customers and the costs associated with their conversion in 
accordance with Paragraph 9 of the Stipulation in Docket No. UW 174. 
 
Analysis 
 
The RW 87 filing reports the number of customers converted to meters and the costs 
associated with each conversion. The Stipulation dictates that a minimum of two 
customers will be converted per year. 
 
The associated costs for the conversions will be reviewed for prudence in the next rate 
case. 
 
Compliance 
 
As two customers were converted in 2021, this report complies with Paragraph 9 of the 
Stipulation in Docket No. UW 174, Order No. 18-488. This report was filed timely, before 
February 1, 2022 
 
Conclusion 
 
 An acknowledgment letter should be sent. No further action is necessary. 
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